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This should not even be on the books again, wasting officials time.  It was voted 

down by the people. The people have spoken on this subject! There is no state that 

rank choice voting was put into place that has benefited from it. Learn from their 

mistakes and stop trying to regurgitate these bills that get voted down! Is this no 

longer a country that "the people" speak and are heard? Are we becoming a country 

of tyrannical rule that when a measure is voted down, the "government" just puts it in 

place anyway? Please, vote no on forcing this nightmare of rank choice voting down 

our throats. 


